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Steven Liang

From: Aida R  < >
Sent: Wednesday, March 24, 2021 7:57 PM
To: WaterRateBoard
Subject: 20-21 17% rate hike

External Email Notice. This email comes from outside of City government. Do not click on links or open 
attachments unless you recognize the sender. 

Good evening. As a philadelphia resident I am against this rate hike.   




